
Information	
  Session	
  -­‐	
  Eli	
  Lilly	
  and	
  Company	
  

Representatives from Eli Lilly and 
Company will be on campus on 
March 30th to discuss Post-Doctoral 
Fellowship opportunities in 
Manufacturing Science. 
 

Thursday, March 30th  @ 1pm 
Location: NHB 6.204 

Please join us for this informal information session to learn 
about Lilly and our employment opportunities.  

 

 

If you would like to express interest in a Post-Doctoral 
Fellowship position, submit your resume via the following 
website link:	
  
	
  

Technical	
  Services	
  and	
  Manufacturing	
  Science:	
  
h#ps://xjobs.brassring.com/TGWebHost/jobdetails.aspx?

partnerid=25428&siteid=5647&AReq=32083BR	
  
 
On-campus interviews will occur Friday, March 31st .  

•  We will be inviting selected candidates to interview. It is a requirement that you post 
to the position on our site prior to any interview.  
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